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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION (PCN) # 042417-001 
 

IXYS COLORADO HAS FOUND IT NECESSARY TO IMPLEMENT A PRODUCT 
CHANGE.  THIS NOTIFICATION IS TO INFORM YOU OF THE CHANGE WHICH 

MAY AFFECT YOUR PRODUCTS.  
 
SUBJECT: IXRFD631 manufacturing directive and part number change 
to IXRFD631-NRF.  

DOC NUMBER:  
PCN 042417-001 

TYPE OF DOCUMENT:   
COMMERCIAL CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION – FOR POSTING TO IXYS 

COLORADO WEB SITE.  
 

 

REVISION: N/A  

 BILL OF MATERIAL 
 DRAWING 

 MANUFACTURING INSTRUCTION 
 OTHER 

 

REVISION DATE:  
March 2017 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE:  
The IXRFD631 is manufactured with material that is not rated for the high temperatures 
required for a reflow solder process. Therefore these devices are not recommended for use in 
manufacturing processes using solder reflow. As a part of this PCN, the product part number 
has been changed to IXRFD631-NFR from IXRFD631. 
 
 

 

REASON FOR CHANGE:  
 STANDARDIZATION 
 MARKET DEMAND 
 TECHNICAL 

REQUIREMENT     

 
 UPGRADE 
 CORRECTIVE ACTION 
 MANAGEMENT DECISION 

 
**Product discontinuation/consolidation 

 
 PRODUCT 

SAFETY  
 OTHER ** 

 

REMARKS:  
 

PCN APPROVAL:  

PCN Initiator: Gilbert Bates Product Engineer 

Reviewed By: Steve Krausse General Manager

    

 

Date: April 25, 2017 

Date: April 25, 2017 

 
  

 

 


